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Cemetery Commission will meet at the  

  
  Mt. Pleasant Cemetery Chapel 

  Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 9am  
  

On the agenda: 
 
 Approve minutes of September 13, 2017 

 Sign deeds 
 Tabled from September, Chapel doors update 

 CPA update 
 Tabled from September, Columbarium bench 

 Bench by front gate 
 Revisit signage in the cemetery 

 Request for boulders for EE section 
 New business 

 Review monthly tally 
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